Sisters and Brothers,

The Hospitality Room at this year’s Heaxt and Scul
Grand Chapter session will once again be at the
Cross Center in Bangor. As part of our contract, all
food will be provided by the facility.

Visiting Sisters and Brothers from other
jurisdictions, as well as our own members, are able
to visit in the Hospitality Room, take a break, and
enjoy some refreshments.

Please show your support by sending a check to
support the Hospitality Room. Checks made out
to the Grand Chapter of Maine, OES and
earmarked for hospitality may be sent to the
Convener, Brenda L. Hall, 7 Skyview Drive,
Presque Isle, ME 04769.

Once again, thank you for your assistance in this
project.

Feidi Feammerle
GROMMET Association



